
 

Ackerman SFC Parking Lot Update: 7/23/18 to 7/27/18  
 
Work Completed: 
 
• A large portion of the Ackerman SFC asphalt parking lot has been removed to make way for the new permeable paver parking lot area.   

This section will be further excavated, and a ribbon curb and parking lot islands will be installed.  

• The surveying and layout for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands has been performed. 

• All sections along the new concrete curb in the Ackerman SFC parking lot have been backfilled. Top soil, grass seed and seed blanket will  
be installed at a later date. 

• The concrete footers for two of the three parking lot light poles have been removed. 

• The asphalt sidewalk that runs along the Ackerman drive has been removed. A new concrete sidewalk will be installed in its place. 

• The new depressed curb sections leading into Parkview Church’s parking lot and service area have been installed and are ready for vehicular traffic.    

 

Upcoming Work: 

• Excavation for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands will begin next week. After excavation  
the concrete crew will form and pour the new concrete curbing. 

• Once the ribbon curb and parking lot islands have had a chance to cure then the remaining 
asphalt and base will be removed, and the new stone base will be installed in its place. 

• The new concrete sidewalk will be installed along Ackerman Drive. 

•  New conduit and wiring will be installed and the light poles will be relocated. 


